New York StaTe INDEPENDENT Living CounciL, INC.

NYSILC

empowering new yorkers with disabilities

Ms. Donator, Director of Moneycoin

Event Center who will give us tickets

123 Please Help Us Road

Albany, NY 12203 January 1, 2018

Dear:

I’'m writing to share exciting news about the New York State Independent Living Council (NYSILC) and ask
for your help in supporting a Hall of Fame to honor those who’ve made a lifelong positive impact on
people with disabilities in New York State.

NYSILC’s mission is to promote independent living for people with disabilities across New York. As part
of that mission, we’ve created the NYS Disability Rights Hall of Fame and will be inducting up to five
awardees at an inaugural auction, awards ceremony, and dinner held at the Troy Hilton Garden Inn on
Thursday, April 26, 2018 from 5:30-8:30pm. The Hall of Fame itself will be a traveling exhibit showcasing
its inductees at various organizations across New York State.

I’'m inviting you to help fund the Hall of Fame by donating an item/gift certificate/etc. for our auction.
We expect more than 100 attendees, nearly all of whom have disabilities or work in the disability sector.
You will be acknowledged in the program and announced at the auction as an ally and active supporter.

Auction proceeds will help sustain future Hall of Fame award events and promote consumer control,
self-help, equal access, and individual/systems advocacy to maximize the leadership, empowerment,
productivity, and full inclusion of individuals with disabilities into the mainstream of American society.

For more information regarding the NYSILC Hall of Fame, please visit nysilc.org (from the Programs tab,
drop down to Hall of Fame). If you have questions, please email Amy at awink@nysilc.org or call (518)
427-1060. And to donate an item for our auction, please mail it to Amy Wink at NYSILC at 111
Washington Ave. Suite 101, Albany, NY 12210.

Thank you for your kind consideration in becoming an essential part of our 1st Annual NYS Disability
Rights Hall of Fame Awards Ceremony and Dinner!

Gratefully,

NYSILC Council Member


mailto:awink@nysilc.org

